
Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>

RE: Eversource CUP Reiew
1 message

Madbury Admin Asst <adminmadbury@comcast.net> Tue, Mar 17, 2020 at 9:08 PM
To: Mark Avery <madplanboard@gmail.com>

Sorry to be late in responding.

 

The MCC has this:

A MOTION WAS MOVED BY John Crooks AND SECONDED by Tom Crosby :  THE MADBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION,
AFTER REVIEWING THE CONDITIONAL USE MATERIALS, HAS NO OBJECTION TO THE MADBURY PLANNING BOARD ISSUING
A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT TO EVERSOURCE.  THE MOTION PASSED.

 

The Water Resources Board was not able to figure out a good way to meet the �me constraint.  As a member, I can offer
that I think the response would be similar to the MCC.

 

Eric

____________________ ______
Eric Fiegenbaum, Administrator
Town of Madbury
(603) 742-5131 x1

 

From: Mark Avery [mailto:madplanboard@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 1:26 PM
To: Madbury Admin Asst
Subject: Eversource CUP Reiew

 

Hi Eric,

 

With cancellations coming in, I'm wondering where we stand on ConsCom and Water Board reviews of the Eversource
maintenance CUP?

 

BTW:  Planning Board is right at the edge for a quorum so the meeting may not go.

 

Thanks,

Mark

mailto:madplanboard@gmail.com

